
Circular No – 013 / 2022 
Date: 29-01-2022 

To 
All Members of The Association 

KEA FEEDBACK ON MINIMUM WAGE DRAFT NOTIFICATION 

PERTAINING TO EMPLOYMENT OF SAFAI KARMACHARIS 

A draft notification proposing to fix minimum rates of wages pertaining to 

Employment in Cleaning / Scavenging of Bathrooms, Toilets, Washrooms, 

Drainages etc. as Private Safai Karmacharis has been published by the 

Government on 29.11.2021. The draft notification excludes such works in 

Urban Local Bodies and Panchayat Raj Institutions thereby implying that it 

is applicable to private factories and establishments. A time period of two 

months was given for making suggestions / objections on the above said 

draft notification. 

KEA has given its feedback to the Additional Chief Secretary, Department 

of Labour on the draft notification vide its letter dated 27.01.2022. 

A copy of the letter dated 27-01-2022 is attached. 

For KARNATAKA EMPLOYERS’ ASSOCIATION 

    Sd/- 
 [B.C. PRABHAKAR] 

 PRESIDENT 






